

ERCALL WOOD TECHNOLOGY COLLEGE

A FOUNDATION SCHOOL

Headteacher: Chay Davis

Excellence through challenge and initiative

KA/AM 9th March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Non Uniform Day - Friday 23rd March

I write to advise you that as part of our work to support local and national charities, we will be holding a **Non Uniform Day on Friday 23rd March** at the request of the Student School Council who wish to raise funds for the BBC Sport Relief appeal along with the 2 designated charities selected by the student body for this years 'Charity Week; these being Severn Hospice and Cancer Research UK.

Pupils who wish to take part will need to donate £1, which should be given to their Form Tutor at first registration on Friday 23rd. We are aware many students wish to wear Sport Relief themed tee-shirts / tops but this is in no way obligatory and these are not required in order to participate in the event. We would suggest that students wear trainers or sports clothing if they wish to participate in the '1000 000 Metres event' being organized by the PE Department during the day. Any additional sponsor money raised by the students for this event can be brought in on the day or on the following Monday 26th March and handed in to Resources which will collect the funds.

Yours sincerely

Miss K Athawes **Deputy Headteacher**















